
School Board Meeting – Public Hearing for Adoption of Tentative 
Millage Rates and Tentative Budget for 2018-19 

August 2, 2018 
 

 

The School Board of Okeechobee County will conduct a Public Hearing for 

Adoption of Tentative Millage Rates and Tentative Budget for 2018-19 on Thursday, 

August 2, 2018.  The meeting will be at 6:00 p.m. in Room 303, School Board 

Administrative Office, 700 SW 2nd Avenue, Okeechobee.  The public is invited to 

attend.    


